
Birds and Brunch with "The Birdnerd" 
Donated by Jason St. Sauver & Glynnis Collins 

 
This package is a Sign-Up, open to the first 8 bidders! 

 
Spring Creek Prairie Audubon Center’s education 
programs are designed and led by Community 
Education Director Jason St. Sauver, AKA “The 
Birdnerd.” Glynnis Collins is our center director. 

Birds and Brunch with "The Birdnerd" is a two-
hour morning bird walk at Spring Creek Prairie 
Audubon Center, followed by brunch in the 
visitor center. 

Jason will be your guide for an engaging tour of the various bird habitats Spring Creek Prairie 
has to offer. In addition to bird sightings, you will learn the plants, animals, and history of our 
850-acre tallgrass prairie preserve. Participants will likely see and hear many kinds of birds, 
including Brown Thrashers, Meadowlarks, and Grasshopper Sparrows during the 1.5 mile 
stroll. 

Following the walk, Glynnis will provide a home-cooked brunch (including mimosas). 

This package is available for up to 8 people. 

Price: $75/participant 

Date: Saturday, April 29, 2017 – 9am-noon 

Rain Date: Saturday, May 6, 2017 – 9am-noon 

 

 


